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Project overview 
The North Crosstown Bus Rapid Transit (BRT) project is a new rapid bus service that will operate mainly in 
regular traffic lanes.  

To date the project team has had initial information sharing meetings with institutions along the BRT.  

Feedback overview 
Stakeholder meetings have been held with the following organizations: 

• University of Calgary 
• West Campus Development Trust 
• Alberta Health Services 
• Calgary Cancer Centre  
• North Hill Centre  
• South Shaganappi Area Strategic Planning Group 

What we asked  
Participants were shown the route and provide with project information. And were asked for initial feedback 
and thoughts about the project.  

Where applicable information on other projects in the area were also shared with the stakeholders.  

What we heard 
From the meetings so far the following questions and comments have been received: 

• Participants asked about how the project will work with other area projects, including their Master Plan. 
• Concerns about the size of the buses and scale of the service.  
• Questions about connectivity and access to and from major centres.  
• Discussions about parking.  

Next steps 
 Engagement is under way for the project and all feedback received will be themed in a What We 

Heard report. The What We Heard reports include comments and feedback received. 
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